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Office of the State Auditor 

You are invited to join State Auditor Julie Blaha for the 
 

State of Main Street 
Press Conference 

 

Please join State Auditor Julie Blaha as she presents on the municipal (city, county, and 
township) trends facing local government. This press conference is the culmination of 

our six regional listening sessions that took place in January 2020 in Thief River Falls, St. 
Cloud, Duluth, Saint Paul, Marshall, and Albert Lea. State Auditor Blaha was joined by 

local elected officials and local government financial staff in order to hear their 
feedback on the trends that our office found over the last 20 years. These listening 
sessions allowed the Office of the State Auditor to collect direct feedback to ensure 

that our numbers tell the real stories of communities across the State of Minnesota. By 
pulling together our data with local expertise, we hope to begin making better and 

more thoughtful decisions for all of our communities. 
 

Wednesday, February 12, 2020 
11:30am to 12:00pm 

 

Minnesota State Capitol 
Press Conference Room B971 

75 Reverend Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd 
Saint Paul, MN 55155 

 
Please contact Megan Thrasher, External Affairs Coordinator, with any questions and to RSVP for the 

State of Main Street Press Conference at 651-297-3675 or megan.thrasher@osa.state.mn.us. 


